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Construction crews were driving the last

few pilings on the Capitola
wharf earlier this week as work on the $800,000 reconstruction of the
century-old wharf nears completion. Decking and supports were being
installed at the far end of the wharf this week, while carpenters,
electricians and plumbers were installing handrails and utilities.
Portions of the wharf could be open for public use in October,
Capitola city officials said.  * 4 p5oNyILLE REGISTER-PAJARONTAN
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